
 Autumn Holidays Week 2 

2022 



MOOSH PROGRAM 

FIND OUT WHAT IS GOING ON AT MOOSH! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week was the first week of Autumn Vacation Care! We had Laser Tag, MOOSHville, Art’n’Craft and 

Easter Celebrations onsite and went on excursions to rock climbing, Taonga Zoo and bowling! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week is the second week of Autumn Vacation Care! We have had a talent quest, crazy creation 

comp and cooking onsite and went on excursions to the Botanical Gardens, TimeZone!  

 

 

 

 

 

Next week will be busy as we have the Anzac Day public holiday on Monday, Pupil Free Day on Tuesday 

(a movie day!) and then back into Term 2 from Wednesday with Tapir Week! 

 

 

 

 

Written by Will, Educational Leader – for more info, feedback or ideas for our program please email 

me: will@manlyoosh.com.au 



MOOSH NEWS 
 

The Autumn Vacation Care program has been going really well and 

everyone has been having so much fun! Check out some of the action 

below! We proved that we were the best OOSH, winning the first inter-

OOSH sports day and bringing the trophy back to MOOSH—well done 

all on our team! Please note that Mon 25 is the Anzac Day public holi-

day, so MOOSH will be closed, and that Tues 26 is a pupil free day—

school is closed but MOOSH will be open, so get your booking in now! 

BASC Vouchers 
MOOSH is actively investigating the $500 BASC voucher, and it states to be able to use the 

voucher each family must be in credit—the $500 cannot be used to settle outstanding 
amounts. All families please check that your banking / credit card details are correct on My 

Family Lounge billing section. If you are unsure how to action this or need further infor-
mation, please contact Ali on 9976 2147 or at info@manlyoosh.com.au  

Grill’d Vouchers 

Who doesn’t like a good burger, particularly when it’s free…?! Grill’d Burgers have just 

opened a shop in Balgowlah and they have given us a bunch of vouchers for free Mini Me 

Packs! We will be giving them out to children who are being helpful, playing respectfully 

and winning games. You can only redeem them at the Balgowlah store, maximum 2 per 

child at a time and they can be for dine in or take away. They are valid until September, 

and in May you will have the opportunity to vote for MOOSH to win money that we can 

put towards new resources! Keep your eyes out for them and enjoy! 



MOOSH GOVERNANCE 

 
Hello Families,  

Well, we have had heaps of fun over the Autumn Holidays !  

So good to see MOOSH gradually getting back to Covid-normal holidays with more excursions and 

fabulous onsite activities:) Our MOOSH kids and staff are having heaps of fun :) 

Please be aware that we still need to be cautious with Covid outbreaks around the place—so MOOSH is 

still strict on regular handwashing and if anyone is ill , we will advise them to go home. Please ensure that 

your child /yourself understand the vacation care procedures at MOOSH, in particular , for the new 

families. Please remember to go up to an Educator to say g’day before dropping off/collecting your child 

and signing in/out --so we know your child has been dropped off or taken home. It will be good to chat 

with staff about your child’s day as well. The signing in/out process is a legal obligation of the parent/carer 

with the OOSH service. This procedure falls under the Duty Of Care item of our Child Protection policy and 

procedures at MOOSH. 

As we are still transitioning back to a more regular school and OOSH routine, I thought it timely to post 

this link below for your reading pleasure . It talks about how we all can help support our children’s 

transitioning to school (and it’s applicable to OOSH as well). Please take the time to read through the 

article.  

https://psychology.org.au/getmedia/6a3f524c-02c1-4e29-ac16-32a92a204599/20aps-ccn-is-

transitioning-to-school-p1.pdf 

 

DID YOU KNOW: At MOOSH, once you decide to cancel your permanent bookings —there is a 14 day 

cancellation period whereby you are still charged for those days even if they are absent days. With 

Vacation Care, cancellations have a 14 day notice period as well. 

During this Easter break —let’s all find time for some rest and relaxation , and some socialising safely as 

well! MOOSH PMC , Management Team and ALL MOOSH staff wish you a Very Hoppy Easter time !! Enjoy 

the Hot Cross Buns and choccies everyone ! 

Cheers from us! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celine (Director) 

 

 



MEET THE TEAM 
 

Director  

The MOOSH team are here to facilitate 
some fun and laughter for your child 

and we are keeping in line with all 
COVID health and safety 

requirements . Email: 
info@manlyoosh.com.au for enquiries. 

 
The Director manages the day to day 

operations of the service.  
 

 

Junior Staff are ex-
MOOSH children 
gaining work skills 
and training to 
become MOOSH 
educators in the 
future! 

G’day Sasha 

Junior Staff 

Educators 

G’day Taye 
G’day Marcus 

G’day Immy 

Educational Leader and Administration 

 
The Educational Leader assists the Director with 

the day to day operations of the service.  
They are the best person to speak to if you have 

any activity ideas for MOOSH. 
 

The Administration Officer assists the Director 
with the office administration. 

Please contact the Administration Officer if you 
have queries about your bookings or account. 

G’day Lilli 

 

Educators assist 
the Director and 

Team Leaders 
with the day to 

day operations of 
the service.  

Feel free to ask 
them how your 

child’s day was at 
MOOSH! 

 

G’day Joey G’day Teagan 

Nǐ hǎo Fynn G’day Fionn 

Bonjour Lara 

Yaho Will 
Educational Leader 

Selamat pagi Celine 
Nominated Supervisor 

QA7 Governance & Leadership 

Konnichiwa Rina 

G’day Jack 

G’day Ella 

Hello Ali 

Administration Officer 

Hola Ben 

Hoi Lise 
Konnichiwa Charly 

Goeie mora 

Leila 


